
Thirty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time
November 18, 2018

“Heaven and earth will pass away, 
but my words will not pass away.”  Mark 13:31 

CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS

Sunday, November 18, 2018 
Thirty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time
    NO  PreK – 5th Grade PREP 
  8:00 am  Adult Education         
  8:00 am  RCIA Classes
  9:30 am  Liturgy For The  Parish Community    

10:45 am  Pageant Practice – in the church
  3:00 pm  Youth Prepare Baskets  
  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon                       
   

Monday, November 19, 2018 
  9:00 am  Deliver Baskets to elderly poor
  6:15 pm  Boy Scouts 
  7:00 pm  Baptism Class II
    

Tuesday, November 20, 2018       
  9:00 am  Weight Loss Support Group   
   
Wednesday, November 21, 2018
  NO PRE  – No Open Gym
 
Thursday, November 22, 2018 – Thanksgiving 
Church Office Closed   
  8:00 am  Liturgy Tony & Olivia Leisner  by:  Carmen 
Kreider

  8:00 pm  AA & Al-Anon  

Friday, November 23, 2018 
Church Office Closed           NO Liturgy 
   

Saturday, November 24, 2018
   5:30 pm  Confession
Confessions available by appointment also 662-429-7851 
   6:00 pm  Liturgy For The  Parish Community    

Sunday, November 25, 2018 
Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe
    NO  PreK – 5th Grade PREP 
    NO  Adult Education         
  8:00 am  RCIA Classes
  9:30 am  Liturgy +Tony Muzzi  by: Josephine Muzzi

  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon                       

Priest Contact Numbers:
SERIOUS SACRAMENT EMERGENCY ONLY 901-351-6591 

All other needs  662-342-1073 

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY
November – Cindy Thomas

CHILDREN’S HOMILY
November 18 – Maria Mitchell
November 25 – Rebecca Parker

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE
November 18 – Cathy Powers  
November 25 - Thanksgiving

The Knights of Columbus will have the “Best 
Book” on sale this weekend – November 17 & 
18 for $20.00 each.  

Ministry Schedule
PLEASE REMEMBER:

You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before mass is to
begin.  This is important to be prepared and ready.                                

 Saturday, November 24 – 6:00 pm    
Greeter:  Tijuana Buchanan/Bettye Mize
Usher:   Tony & Julie Stefanik
Server:  Don Greer
Lector:   Bill Marking/Liz Brown
Gift Bearer:   Chris Greer/Ethan Thompson 
Eucharistic Ministers: Ron & Theresa Sheppard/Toby Goff 

Sunday, November 25 – 9:30 am  
Greeter:  Gia Matheny/LaRae Walgenbach 
Usher:   Jack McIngvale/Jimmy Terry 
Server:  Jessica Smith/Clay Michael/Harris Arnell 
Lector:   Sal Galtelli/Amanda Ready  
Gift Bearer:   Ganeles Family  
Eucharistic Ministers:  Greg & Leanne Meng/Kristin Carter/
Merritt Powell/Diane Cannon/Barbara Nickarz/Chris Mitchell 

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry 
obligation, it is your responsibility to find someone that can serve
in your place.  Thank you.

PARISH SUPPORT
Needed Weekly for Budget………..……...$6,094.81
Last Week’s Offering ……….....................$4,756.35
Maintenance Fund Last Wk…. ……...........$   668.00  
Community Services…………………….….. $     85.00
Children’s Collection………….….….……$     41.00

There should be no eating, drinking or gum in the
Church. If a child must have nourishment,

please do so in the cry room.

BOSTON BUTTS ON SALE NOW—The Men’s 
Association is now accepting orders for
“Boston Butts”.  They will be between 8
lbs and 10 lbs for $40.  Last day to order
is Sunday, December 23.   Pick-up day is Friday, 
December 29.   Please call Sal Galtelli 429-5071 or 
see one of the men after mass to place your order.  
You must order to get one.  Order today!  

Baby Bottles    There were 75 bottles taken.  
There have been 60 returned totaling 
$2,835.06 in donations.  WOW!! Your caring
and generous hearts are so appreciated as this
has been a year of more people needing help 
equaling higher expenses for Care Center.    

We thank everyone who gave.    All of Care Center

.



The office will be closed on
Thursday, November 22nd and
Friday, November 23rd. 

Planting the Seeds of Good Stewardship 
in our Children

Beginning the first weekend of October, during the 
Offertory, the presider has sat on the Altar with a basket 
and invited all of our children to come with their offerings. 
Each weekend the children are encouraged to come forward
and bring their offerings.  Through this practice we want to 
teach our children how to be good stewards. At the same 
time, we want to teach our children that our monetary 
offering is only one way of being good stewards. All that 
we have comes from a loving God and in gratitude we 
acknowledge that by offering our time, treasure, and talents
to serve God and his people. 

PIETA  BY MICHAELANGELO  
During the visit of the replica of 
Michelangelo Pietá we will have two 
additional masses for all parishioners.  The 
First Saturday of the month at 9 am and 

every Wednesday at 5:30 pm.

POPE FRANCIS’ BOOK CLUB
CALL TO HOLINESS has begun.
You can order your book through
amazon.com Rejoice And Be Glad. 
On The Call to Holiness in Today’s World.
By: Pope Francis Study Edition.
You are welcome in any group at any time! 

Scheduled days & times:
Christ the King, Southaven

Wednesday 6:30 pm.
Queen of Peace, Olive Branch

Wednesday 9:30 am or 7pm.
Good Shepherd Robinsonville

Wednesday 2:30 pm.
Holy Spirit, Hernando

Sunday 8:00 am 

Confessions available by appointment  662-429-
7851

If you can serve in a ministry for the
Thanksgiving Mass or Mass for 

the Feast of the Immaculate Conception,
please sign up or call the church office.

Seriously Sick & Hospitalized

 Please Pray For The Sick 
Your prayers are requested for the following who are 
having/recovering from surgery or are seriously ill:
Steve Polumbo, Victor Pretti, Nancy Potts, Adella Hicks, 
Neecie Presley, Diane Smith (Cil sis), David Ward, Bill 
Warner, Marie Smith, Chris Selvo (N. French), Christopher 
Noel, Tiffany Ann Weishaar (Nix), Al Gawel, Carolyn Ratz 
(nix), Deeanna Greer (Dean Niece), Sr. Mary Myles (Powell

sis), Caralee Joyner (Barb Wilder niece), Angela Porter 
(Nix), Mary Greenwell (Barbara Dean’s sis), Corrine Patton,
Noah Sansom, Tad Haas (C. Patton Grand),  Hayley
Hardy (Higdon niece),Tony Pangelina, Gilda Stafford, Sr. 
Antonienne Thoma, Phyllis Pangelina, James Ferguson,  
Rosemary Sabbatini, Alice Quick (C. Menne sis), Barney 
Norys (Terry), Jared Smith (Liz Brown), Susan Terry, Mr. Thanh 
Pham (Fr. Thi's father), Brenda Caruthers, Baby Asher Farmer, 
Ron Pickard, Joyce & Terry Cobb (Stafford), Mike Johnson, 
Dennis Schwab (Powell nephew), John Foti (Muzzi Bro), Betty 
Brotherton (B. Martin mom), Melanie Brauss (Bill Gaudet’s sis), Pete 
Cervetti (Cass Douglas), Daniel Douglas (Jeffries bronlaw), Birdie 
Lewis (Felicia grandma), Kim Craig (J. Davis sisn law), Farris Jenkins 
(N Rachal bron law), Carter  Brooks, Josh Bixler (Bill/Liz Brown’s 

nephew), Sherry Vowell (Ken Hoover’s sis), and Sara Hewitt (Marie 

Smith).    Please notify the Pastor when serious illness occurs or 
when hospitalization is indicated: we would like to strengthen the 
ill with the Eucharist and the Sacrament of the Sick (Anointing).   

CONGRATULATIONS
AND 

BEST WISHES
Banks & Emily Ready

On the birth of their twin sons 
Born November 4, 2018
Maverick Banks Ready

5 lbs. 14 oz. and 18.7” long 
Nathaniel Grant Ready 

5 lb. 7 oz. and 18.9” long
Congratulations to the proud grandparents

George & Amanda Ready
 and Danny & Vicki Jansen

FOOD PANTRY NEED– Sugar  Holy Spirit provides 
sugar for our Food Pantry here in Hernando.    This is 

Happy Thanksgiving.



“Sugar Weekend” we hope you brought sugar to mass 
with you.  We have a growing number of families 
coming for food. We have been facing a real shortage 
of sugar lately to meet this demand.  You may bring 
sugar whenever it is convenient.  This food pantry serves
the poor of our community.  Matthew 26:11   God bless 
your generosity.

A CALL TO HOLINESS BY POPE FRANCIS.

 21. The Father’s plan is Christ, and 
ourselves in him. In the end, it is Christ who
loves in us, for “holiness is nothing other 
than charity lived to the full”.[24] As a 
result, “the measure of our holiness stems 
from the stature that Christ achieves in us, to
the extent that, by the power of the Holy 
Spirit, we model our whole life on his”.[25] 
Every saint is a message which the Holy 
Spirit takes from the riches of Jesus Christ 
and gives to his people. 

22. To recognize the word that the Lord 
wishes to speak to us through one of his 
saints, we do not need to get caught up in 
details, for there we might also encounter 
mistakes and failures. Not everything a saint
says is completely faithful to the Gospel; not
everything he or she does is authentic or 
perfect. What we need to contemplate is the 
totality of their life, their entire journey of 
growth in holiness, the reflection of Jesus 
Christ that emerges when we grasp their 
overall meaning as a person.[26]

Retrieved from: 
http://w2.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/apost_exhortations/document
s/papa-francesco_esortazione-ap_20180319_gaudete-et-exsultate.html    
           

CHRISTMAS CONCERT ---Mark your
calendar Sunday, December 2nd, at 4:00 pm for
the Advent/Christmas Concert at Christ the King.
The concert will be followed by dinner.  

DAILY MASS DURING ADVENT Mass will be 
offered Monday through Friday during the Advent 
Season (from December 2 to December 25) at Holy Spirit 
at 8:00 am, Queen of Peace at 9:00 am and Christ the 
King at 9 am. 
It is a catholic tradition to attend daily Mass each day of 
Advent. 

                                                                    

LITURGY OF THE WORD 

FAMILY IDEAS

The Liturgy of the Word at Mass begins with the first 
reading. God speaks to us through the words of 
Scripture. Four readings from the Bible are proclaimed 
at each Sunday Mass. In Scripture we learn how much 
our God loves us.

 Share Bible stories with your children from your 
own Bible or download a Bible to your cell 
phone.

 Good Bible stories to start with are Jesus and 
the children (Mark 10:13-16) and the good 
Samaritan (Luke 10:29-37).

 Encourage children to listen for one word in the 
readings or homily at Mass that speaks to them.
After Mass, share as a family the word each 
person remembers and why it is important. This 
helps children focus on the message for their 
lives.

FAMILY PRAYER
God of the universe, open our minds to your word in 
Scripture so we can learn about you at Mass and at 
home. Open our hearts to your love so that we may 
love others in your name. Open our hands so that our 
family may serve others. Amen. 

FOR FIRST COMMUNION FAMILIES
A Bible makes a good First Communion gift for children. 
Depending on your child’s reading ability, it can be a 
children’s Bible or a colorful youth Bible. Other suitable 
gifts include a children’s prayer book or books about 
saints for children. Suggest this type of meaningful gift 
to relatives, too.
 

"The ladies at Good Shepherd are working hard to 
pay down the building debt. If you like quilts, think 
about helping out a little".
THE LADIES CLUB @ Good Shepherd will be selling 
raffle tickets from now  until December 8th, 2018, on a 
quilt called AMERICANA  which was handmade by 
our parishioner  Peggy Taylor.  The quilt is on display in
the gathering space at Good Shepherd.  Tickets will be 
on sale after Mass.   Drawing  December 8th, 2018.

http://w2.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/apost_exhortations/documents/papa-francesco_esortazione-ap_20180319_gaudete-et-exsultate.html
http://w2.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/apost_exhortations/documents/papa-francesco_esortazione-ap_20180319_gaudete-et-exsultate.html
http://w2.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/apost_exhortations/documents/papa-francesco_esortazione-ap_20180319_gaudete-et-exsultate.html#_ftn26
http://w2.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/apost_exhortations/documents/papa-francesco_esortazione-ap_20180319_gaudete-et-exsultate.html#_ftn25
http://w2.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/apost_exhortations/documents/papa-francesco_esortazione-ap_20180319_gaudete-et-exsultate.html#_ftn24


Tickets are 1.00 each or 6 tickets for $5.00.   Visitors if 
you are the lucky winner we will ship to you free.  

ADVENT RECONCILIATION is 
scheduled for the following days:   
Dec. 4th   at 7:00 pm at Christ the King.
Dec. 5th   at 7:00 pm at Queen of Peace.
Dec. 6th   at 7:00 pm at Holy Spirit.

IMMACULATE CONCEPTION–is a Holy 
Day of obligation on Saturday, December 8th.
The masses are scheduled as follow:
VIGIL: Friday, December 7th 
5:30 pm at Good Shepherd.
5:30 pm at St. Joseph
7:30 pm at St. Gregory.

7:30 pm at Queen of Peace.
FEAST DAY: Saturday, December 8th 
8:00 am Holy Spirit.
9:00 am Christ the King.

   Casting Call

                      For 

 “How the Grinch Gave Christmas Back”

2018 HOLY SPIRIT
YOUNG PEOPLE’S CHRISTMAS PROGRAM

We need your child to participate***
Rehearsals 

Sunday* November 18 10:45  am
– Noon 

Wednesday November 28   6:30  pm
– 7:30 pm

Sunday* December 2 10:45  am
– Noon

Wednesday* December 5   6:30  pm
– 7:30 pm 

Saturday  (Dress
Rehearsal)

December 8     2:00  pm
– 4:00 pm

*Lunch will be provided for all Sunday rehearsals

Performance
Sunday, December 9 - 6:00 p.m.

 Any questions, call Barbara Smith  662-233-4833 
or 901-413-8102 

***Stay in the Church 
Immediately After THIS Sunday’s Mass

“A Guide for Grievers”  workshop will be held 
at Holy Spirit Wednesday, November 28, 
2018 from 9:30 am – 1:30 pm.   A flyer 
with details is on the bulletin board and was
in your November Holy Happenings.

Please register at sisterpat.clemen@ccjackson.org or
cgreer@shsm.org if planning to attend, we want to

have enough food and materials.

  Thanksgiving Baskets 

Once again we approach the holidays!
What a wonderful time for Family and friends.
We want to share our blessings with those in need!
This food drive is for the (elderly) needy families

in the Hernando area.

We will distribute to 96 households.

Assembly will be on November 18th and
distribution on November 19th.   We will need

many volunteers to help in these areas.

Sunday, November 18th ALL YOUTH 7th thru 12th 
grade are encouraged to come and help sort and pack
Thanksgiving Baskets for the elderly poor of our 
community starting at 3:00pm in the Family Life 
Center here at Holy Spirit.    Pizza supper will follow.

Thursday, November 22nd is Thanksgiving Day.
All are encouraged to come as a family 
to celebrate the Eucharist/Mass which 
is the Greek word for “Thanksgiving”. 
The Lord’s Eucharistic Last Supper is 

the origin and real source of our National celebration of 
Thanksgiving. Families are encouraged to bring a food 
item, that later will be eaten with their family, to have 
blessed at the Mass. There will be a table before the altar to
receive the food items during the offertory procession. 
There will be a collection at all the scheduled Masses. 
     The scheduled Masses are as follows:

8:00 am at Holy Spirit, in Hernando
9:00 am at Queen of Peace, in Olive Branch
9:00 am at Christ the King, in Southaven

Breakfast with Santa and
Open House at Sacred Heart School

HO! HO! HO! Bring your children and join us 
Saturday, December 8th for our annual Breakfast with 
Santa from 9 until 11 a.m. While the kids enjoy a holly 
jolly meal, take a quick tour of Sacred Heart School.  
Faculty, staff and proud parents will be on hand to answer 



all of your questions.
            Sacred Heart School, recognized by Today’s 
Catholic Teacher as one of three most innovative Catholic 
Identity Schools in the U.S., provides a small, close knit 
family atmosphere with approximately 330 students 
representing 24 different countries.

                We are now accepting applications now for the 
2019-2020 school year and classes are filling up quick.
               Let us show you how Sacred Heart School can 
meet your educational needs.
          5150 Tchulahoma Road • Southaven, MS 38671
                    662-349-0900 • bmartin@shsm.org

    Thank You!!              
WE WOULD LIKE TO TAKE THIS OPPORTUNITY TO THANK THE MERCHANTS WHO HELPED

MAKE OUR BAZAAR SUCH A GREAT SUCCESS. PLEASE PATRONIZE THESE BUSINESSES AND
LET THEM KNOW HOW MUCH YOU APPRECIATE THEIR SUPPORT!!!

A C’s Steakhouse – Pub Longhorn Steakhouse
Arby’s Lee Lee’s Sweet Shop & Bakery         
Auto Zone                                                     Lowe’s
Blue Agave                                 Magnolia Grove Bed & Breakfast                 
Blue Ribbon Cleaners Magnolia Inn Suite & Hotel – Olive Branch 
Bon Von Magnolia Lighting
Buon Cibo Malco Theatre
Car Wash USA McAllister’s Deli
Catfish Country Memphis Zoo
Catfish Blues Mi Pueblo
Casa Mexicana – Olive Branch Morton Chiropractic
Chick Fil-A Mr. Chen’s Kitchen
Chilli’s Nagoya Japanese Cuisine              
Christian Brothers Automotive NAPA
Classic Oak Furniture Newk’s
Coldwater Lamps Nothing Bundt Cakes       
Coleman’s O’Charley’s                                     
Commerce Street Market Old style BBQ – Olive Branch                                            
Complete Home Center Olive Garden                
Co-Op Pat’s Monogram
Cork & Barrel Wine & Spirits Paisley Pineapple  
Corky’s Barbeque Restaurant – Olive Branch Panera Bread – Olive Branch               
Custom Jewelry Southaven        Peddler Bike Shop
Dale’s Quality Landscape
Dairy Queen Raleigh Tires
Desoto Family Dental Care Rancho Grande                
DiVine Wine and Spirits Sam’s Wholesale  
Elixir Solon Smoothie King
Fazoli’s Southern Pipe
Four Season’s Nursery Southland Greyhound Park
Four Season’s Too Splash Pools
Frontier Ranch & Supply Steak Escape
Gateway Tire Studio 139 Salon & Spa                
Golden Flake              Style Craft        
Guns & Ammo Super Lo Foods
Hernando Dental Group Texas Roadhouse                 
Hernando Taekwondo            Tri-County
Hernando Wine & Spirits Ultimate Tire & Service Center
Home Depot Urban Japanese Fusion Cuisine
Homestead Farms Walmart             

https://webmail.shsm.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=tJryhLB5jIYjdmCZGxx3sh82xAFvArGsOOwaeJOEQJ8JTfBr40jWCA..&URL=mailto%3Abmartin@shsm.org


House to Home Wedgewood Golf                               
Jason’s Deli    Wholesale Nutrition
Jersey Mike’s                            
Jiffy Lube When you patronize our wonderful donors be sure to 
LaSiesta    thank them for their generosity to Holy Spirit!!! 
Lenny’s

   THANK YOU
Dear Fellow Parishioners,

I think we can count our bazaar as another success for Holy Spirit, and we owe so many people a 
big "thank you."  

So, thank you for:

-- spreading the word about our bazaar, and for getting out the information about our Vendor 
Booth rentals.
-- organizing the locations of many Hernando businesses so that bazaar flyers could be delivered, 
and for ALL those people who delivered them.
-- donating prizes, food, and Silent Auction items.
-- spending hours organizing and setting up the booths for Shop-a-Lot, Kids Games (and 
chaperoning that area), Taste of DeSoto, and Country Kitchen.
-- spending hours soliciting Silent Auction items, and organizing and arranging them into such an
appealing array of treasures.  Then, for contacting winners and being available for them to pick 
up their winnings.
-- communicating with the crafters and vendors, and setting up their areas.
-- organizing and running the kitchen, which included many people taking time to shop for, and 
donate, the things needed to offer breakfast and lunch.
-- selling chances all day long for Split the Pot and Spin & Win, and for baking AND running the
Cake War booth.
-- resurrecting Bingo and keeping it going all day.
-- for being a Dunkee - maybe the most fun activity at the bazaar.
-- and, finally, for helping clean up after the bazaar, and for returning   all that stuff back to the 
attic for next year.

This is one of those "It takes a village . . ." situations, and our "village" always rises to the 
occasion!

Now, to plant a seed.  I am retiring from the bazaar.  I have   really enjoyed working with 
everyone, but we need someone to step up and take over for next year.  We have a step-by-step 
manual with detailed instructions, so HOW HARD COULD IT BE?  I know everyone is really 
busy, so you might consider teaming up with someone else.  If you even think you might be 
interested, please get in touch with Chris in the church office.



Thanks for everything,
Barbara Smith 


	Last Week’s Offering ……….....................$4,756.35
	Once again we approach the holidays!
	This food drive is for the (elderly) needy families in the Hernando area.


